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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Assistant Commissioner of Public
Works/Operations requesting to discuss a 'Free' Pearl Street Facility Drop-Off Event.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 05-29-18: Recommend a
‘Free’ Pearl Street Facility Drop-Off Event on June 30, 2018, from 10:00 A.M. to 5:45 P.M., for tires,
microwaves, televisions, computer monitors, freon appliances and non-freon white goods.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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